
Hello Huron County Educators, 
 
When creating an IRIP, you may use the PDF template or the IRIP Template in MSWord.   
 
Remember that the electronic IRIP files will need to be transferred to next year’s teacher and a paper copy should go in 
the CA-60 in the event that the child moves to another district.  Most districts are storing the IRIP files on the school 
server and someone with access to all (secretary, principal, or tech support) will need to move them to the correct 
teacher folder for the upcoming year.  If you’re not sure, ask your principal.   
 
The MS Word document isn’t locked in any way, so the concern is that you could accidentally delete sections of the 
template or accidentally save the file with student data in it and forget to rename it.  Keeping an extra copy of the blank 
IRIP is probably a good idea, in case of such an event.  The benefit is that it addresses the two biggest complaints:  the 
font size remains constant no matter how much information you add and if you have a child who is retained you can 
easily add an additional section for that grade.    
 
How to add an additional section for students who attended DK, are repeating a grade, or need an IRIP for an older 
grade: 

Click the table you need to duplicate and find the   symbol in the upper left hand corner of each table.  Click it to 
select the entire table, then right click to make a copy.  Scroll down below the table and click in the space you want to 
insert and right click to paste.   
 
 

 
 
Because it’s not a template, you will not be able to click in a box to select it.  (See section highlighted in yellow, above.)  
For the Areas of Concern section, you will select the box and highlight it with black or select the box and choose Insert, 
Symbol, and pick the  symbol which will replace the empty box.  For the Tiers in the Assessment Data section, you will 
click in the cell and type an X. 
 
As always, contact Marilyn Peplinski or myself for assistance. 
Karen Currie 


